
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship
August 3, 2019

 
Sabbath School

   

Song Service
Opening Prayer
Mission Focus 
Bible Study The Cry of the Prophets Leah Smallwood

Family Worship
Song Service Rowena Stagg
Welcome Amy Chafe
Music Prelude  Instrumental
Invocation Please Kneel Jane Smallwood
Opening Hymn O Worship the Lord Hymn #6
Scripture Reading Ecclesiastes 5: 1, 2 Leah Smallwood
Children’s Offering Eden Chafe
Children’s Time Stephanie McIntyre
Offering Church Budget Selina McIntyre
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Please Kneel Leah Smallwood
Special Music Amy & Eden Chafe
Message Jane Smallwood

We Are Going to See the King

Closing Hymn Tread Softly Hymn #479
Benediction Jane Smallwood
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week: 8:34 pm.                 Next Week:   8:24 pm.

This  Sabbath:    Deacons / Ushers:    Albert Wilson & Jenna McIntyre  
  Greeter:         Karen Mugford

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Pastor Ken Corkum      Offering: Loma Linda / Andrews Univ.
  Deacons / Ushers:   Howard Mugford & Aaron Stagg 
  Greeter:      Jenna McIntyre

Announcements
Happy Sabbath to one and all! It is our prayer today that God will richly bless us with His
presence, and will open our understanding and knowledge of Him as we worship and study His
word! God bless you!

Sabbath Reflection: "To the humble, believing soul, the house of God on earth is the gate of
heaven. The song of praise, the prayer, the words spoken by Christ’s representatives, are God’s
appointed agencies to prepare a people for the church above, for that loftier worship into which
there can enter nothing that defileth." 

Testimonies for the Church Vol 5 Pg. 491  E.G. White 
 

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards are available on the guest table for anyone who would
like to leave a prayer request. Your requests will be prayed over during the  week ahead.

We are pleased to announce that Fred Nahirny has accepted the call to pastor the Bay Roberts
and Conception Bay South district churches. Pastor Nahirny with his wife Francis are fulfilling their
current obligations in Alberta and will begin their ministry in our district sometime in early
September.  Please continue to pray as they make their journey to minister with us!

Children’s Ministry are holding a weekly Nature Study throughout the summer. This will be a
time of outdoor adventure! The next meeting will be Wednesday, August 7, 2019 from 12:30-
3:30pm. Please bring backpacks, colouring supplies and bottled water.  We are requesting the
assistance of Parents / Guardians.  For additional information please contact Stephanie or Amy.

Calendar At-A-Glance: Sunshine Band (August 24);  Fellowship Dinner (August 31)

Reminder to Parents: Following Sabbath service we appreciate parents/guardians cleaning up
the seating area or Mother's room where your children have been with you.

CHER Child Sponsorship - If you would like to contribute to our Church’s sponsorship of a child
overseas, please make your donation to “Community Services” on your envelope.

Adventist Giving allows you to return your tithe and offerings anytime online via your computer
or mobile device.  Simply visit our church website at www.bayrobertssda.org and click the
Online Giving link.

The NL Adventist eReport is available on the Seventh-day Adventist Church in NL website -
www.nladventist.ca/news.   The latest edition is also available on the Bulletin Board.

Thank you for remembering our Community Food Bank via the basket in the foyer. 

Please send church bulletin announcements to Stephen McIntyre no later than Wednesday
evenings. Announcements can be sent via a private message on Facebook, email:
stephen.mcintyre@outlook.com, phone or text 400-1363.

Living Word Radio - Delivering practical and inspiring, Bible-based messages all day, every day!
Visit www.livingwordradio.ca to hear speakers from around the world and many presentations
originating from our local Church. Download the app to your mobile device from the Google Play
store or the Apple App Store!  Sharing cards are available on the guest table.
 
Remember in Prayer:  Our shut-in members; for those convalescing at home and in hospitals;
for Pastor Fred and Francis Nahirny as they begin their move to Newfoundland and our district;
those connecting with the Lord via our programs, web ministry, and Living Word Radio; For a
strong, Spirit-led focus on ministry!


